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Apples and Thankful  
 

Thank you for participating in the Fall Festival! It was so nice to 
spend time together at the Circus as a preschool family and see 
the adorable preschoolers perform. Also, thank you for helping 

clean up afterwards. It went smoothly and quickly! 
This month, we'll learn about apples, make Thanksgiving projects, 

share things we are thankful for and discuss how to show our 
thankfulness to others.  

In Chapel we are learning the meaning of each letter in the word 
"JOY".  We'll also be getting ready for our Christmas show. 

 

J*= Jesus (think of what Jesus wants us to do) 

O*= Others (think of others) 

Y*= Yourself (then think of yourself) 

 

 Lora Norris, Administrative Director 

Adrienne Mesa, Educational Director   
 

 

“The Lord has done great things for us and we are                        

filled with JOY!” Psalm 126:3 

 

Important Dates 

November 10th—    Veterans’ Day , No School 

November 15th and 16th—Last Lunch Bunch 

November 16th—last Thursday Parent Tot 

November 20th—PreK Feast, 11:30am 

November 22nd—26th — Happy Thanksgiving,        
No School 

November 27th—Last Monday Parent Tot 

December 14th—Preschool Christmas 
Program, 6:30pm 

December 18 & 19—Graham Cracker Houses 

November Newsletter       

Canned vegetables 

Gravy mix 

Instant potatoes 

Stuffing mix  

Macaroni and 

Cheese 

Baked beans 

Canned fruit 

Soup 

Cereal 

Peanut butter 

Capri sun drinks 

 

“It’s that time again,                          

Cold and Flu season!”  

We do our best to keep germs and viruses 

from spreading in school, but we need your 

help! 

 In cases of fever and stomach 

issues, please keep students at 

home until they are symptom free 

for  a full 24hrs.  

 Please keep children home if they 

have a persistent, uncomfortable 

cough or very runny nose.   

 Please be available in case your 

child becomes ill at school.  The 2 

phone numbers you may see are  

      480-892-9166 or 480-892-9237 

Mission                                              
Thank you for your donations of water for the church Trunk or Treat!  

This month we’ll be asking for donations for Thanksgiving 
meals for those less fortunate.  Items will be donated to the 
Sun Lakes Methodist Church, one of our biggest supporters!  
Please send in the following items: 
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